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Alexander Gunyon

From: Suzanne Mooney 
Sent: 22 May 2024 14:29
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Develolpment
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Dear Sirs 
 
I strongly object to the proposed substantial residential development under consideration at Brooklands Farm.  
 
The negative effect that this would have to current residents is overwhelming for many reasons - 

 More flooding and sewage 
 Less available water 
 Increased traffic and pollution  
 Loss of wildlife and countryside land. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Suzanne Mooney 
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